
  

 

 

 

January 3rd, 2024 

FAR EAST to ISRAEL 

NEW PEAK SEASON SURCHARGE 

Dear ZIM Customer, 

 

Following our previous advisory, dated December 18th 2023, addressing current security concerns in 

the Red Sea and the Gulf of Aden, and in light of the increasing demand, ZIM is implementing a Peak 

Season Surcharge from Far East ports to Israel . 

 

Effective: January 4th, 2024, Zim Europe (IJR) voyage 082/W, till further notice: 

POL POD DV20’ DV/HC40’ 

Far East Haifa / Ashdod $500 $1000 

 

 

Above charge is additional to the applicable base freight charges, THC, bunker, ESS and security related 

charges, which are provided in ZIM's Tariff Calculator as well as other charges for additional services, 

local charges and contingency charges . 

 

For further details kindly see our website zim.com or contact our local Sales/Customer-Service 

representative. For further details regarding additional commodities kindly contact ZIM local Sales.  

 

ZIM Customer Service 

https://www.zim.com/tools/tariff-calculator

